
  
 

 

 

 

January 18, 2024 

 

Board Memo 006-2024: Notice to Facilities Regarding MPFR Results 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has been informed of USPS intent to provide notices announcing public meetings to share results 

and additional feedback based on Mail Processing Facility Reviews (MPFR). These reviews were conducted at 

the three facilities listed below. 

 

 

- Charleston, WV P&DC into Pittsburgh, PA P&DC and Pennwood Place P&DC 

 

- Eastern Maine, ME P&DC into Southern Maine, ME P&DC 

 

- Lubbock, TX P&DC into Amarillo, TX P&DC 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 

 

NAPS Headquarters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 




























































	Board Memo 006-2024 Notice to Facilities Regarding MPFR Results.pdf
	MPFR Results at Three Mail Processing Facilities_Nicholson_01122024.pdf

